
 

 

DATES 

 

March 
18th Sports Relief 
22nd & 23rd Parent 
consultation evenings 
24th Last day of term 
school finishes at the 
usual time 
 

April 
11th Back to school 
15th Admissions meeting 
9am 
21st Parents Forum 
meetings 3.30 and 
6.00pm 
27th Full Governing Board 
meeting 5pm 
 
 

May 
6th Admissions panel 9am 
9th SATS week for Y6 
 
30th May – 3rd June Half 
term 
 
June 
6th School closed Inset 
day. 
 
July  
22nd Last day of term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MAKATON FRIENDLY SCHOOL 

 
No new signs this week – 
please practice the ones we 
have learnt so far this term. 

 
               

           
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                  18th March 2016 
STAR LEARNERS 
This week’s Star Learners are Keo-Lee, Raine, all Year 1, Holly, Marley, 
Alfie, Tillie Anne, Bryony and Stephanie. Thank you for your commitment 
to be successful learners. 
 

SPORTS RELIEF 
The Sponsored Walk took place today. It was brilliant to see all the 
children working together to complete laps of the course. Please could all 
sponsor money be returned to school by the end of this term. Thank you. 
 

PARENT CONSULTATION APPOINTMENTS 
Staff are looking forward to meeting you to discuss your children’s 
reports and progress on 22nd and 23rd March. The booking site will be 
live until Monday 21st March at 3.45pm. If you need a reminder of your 
login please contact the school office who will be happy to help.  
 

UNIFORM UPDATE 
In response to parent requests the governors recently approved adding a 
blue Pondhu cardigan to our 
school uniform. The cardigans will 
be available from the school office 
next term at a cost of £10 each.  
 

ATTENDANCE 
Well done to Year 4 River Cober 
who achieved 99.4% attendance 
last week. 
  
SPORTS NEWS 
Congratulations to the team of 
infant children who represented 
our school in the area Cross Country event. Two children were placed 
second in their respective Year 1 races – Scarlett-Rose and Matas        
Well done to you both.  
 
END OF TERM 
Term finishes next Thursday at the 
usual time. Pupils may bring a game 
or toy to play with their friends on 
the last day of term. School uniform 
to be worn as usual. The summer 
term starts on Monday 11th April. 
 
 
                     Mrs D Tregellas    

Our Lollipop Man 

is unwell at present 

and this means that 

there will be no one 

on duty to help the 

children cross the 

main road safely 

next week. Please 

remind your child 

to be especially 

careful when 

crossing. 

d.  


